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DEDICATION – 2023 FUND DRIVE
November 1, 2023

Dear Friends and Supporters of the Springs Fire Department,

I am proud to launch our Annual Fund Drive and in doing so, highlight the dedication of neighbors – 
your neighbors - who volunteer to serve and protect both lives and property here in Springs.

It takes continued dedication to remain a member of the Springs Fire Department as the entirety of our 
meetings, training, and community outreach is conducted on a volunteer basis. I have great admiration 
and respect for those I lead. These are individuals who juggle family obligations, jobs and, sometimes, 
personal hardships of their own. Yet they serve the Department, and you, with a shared belief that to 
remain productive in our society is to reach just a little higher, push a little further and dig a little deeper 
to keep our little slice of home both special and safe.

Dedication is found in the commitment of Members who continuously train across the Department to 
not only hone particular specialties but to concurrently maintain a comprehensive understanding of 
how the Department works as a whole. On the one hand, members dive deep into particular skills and 
assignments but, at the same time, are ever mindful of the big picture. Dedication to this two-tiered 
process is by definition what it means to operate in a modern Department and it is necessary to meet the 
demands of diverse emergencies and situations.

Through September of 2023 the Department responded to 390 ambulance calls and 32 fire calls, 
inclusive of ongoing mutual aid to surrounding districts when called upon to do so.

I encourage each of you… connect with your Fire Department! If you reside here in Springs or a 
surrounding District, the Springs Fire Department would love to welcome you amongst our ranks. 
Dedicate your time and be rewarded in many ways. Consider talking to members and getting a feeling 
for the brotherhood and sisterhood we’ve established. Member applications can be found on our website. 
Learn, work and challenge yourself. Join us!

Our annual appeal helps us to provide member services, maintain our antique trucks and support local 
students through our David M. King Memorial Scholarship Fund. Your contributions are very much 
appreciated and put to good use. We are a fully accredited 501(c)(3) not for profit, so contributions are 
tax deductible to the extent allowed. 

Please consider supporting the Springs Fire Department. Donations can be made through our website 
www.springsfd.org or by check, payable to:

Springs Fire Department, Inc. 179 Fort Pond Blvd. East Hampton, NY 11937

In closing, please do your part for your own families.  Make sure your house numbers are prominently 
displayed, your smoke detectors and your CO detectors are properly maintained and remember, when 
on the road, a flashing blue or green light means someone is responding to an emergency. Please do your 
best to let them pass.

Chief Timothy Weber

ALFREDO PEREZ
2nd  Assistant Chief

In Case of an Emergency, Call 9-1-1 • Telephone 631-324-9811 • Fax 631-324-1485

Springs Fire Department Inc. is a registered 501(c)(3).  Your contributions are greatly appreciated and fully tax deductible.

Yes, I want to support the Springs Fire Department!
Donations can be made through our website www.springsfd.org or by check, payable to:

Springs Fire Department, 179 Fort Pond Blvd. East Hampton, NY 11937 

Name:__________________________________________________________________

Address:_ _______________________________________________________________

Phone:__________________________________________________________________

Please help us save printing and postage costs…  
include your email to receive your donor receipt electronically. Thank you!

Email:_____________________________


